
Come join your fellow club members and other local Corvette clubs, on April 19, 2020, for a Corvette 

cruise to Captain Billy's Crab House located in Popes Creek, Maryland on the Potomac River. Back in the 

days of mail boats and loco-motives, when electricity was new to Popes Creek and work was just begin-

ning on the Potomac River Bridge, nine-year-old Billy Robertson sold his first crabs on this very shore. 

He spent his entire life here, working on the water he loved, and opening two successful seafood restau-

rants, Robertson's Crab House and later, Captain Billy's, where his greatest joy was to mingle with and 

talk to his customers. He would greet his friends, colleagues and customers in the same fashion all the 

time, and to carry on his legacy, we say to you . . .”And How Are You Today?”  

Cruise Info:  

The Northern staging area for this cruise is the commuter lot on Route 630, Stafford, just east of the exit, 

at 11:45 am. We will leave at noon. Mike Shepherd will lead us to the restaurant and maps will be pro-

vided, “just in case”.  Mike is the POC for this event:  Phone: 540-840-2099;  email: Mike at 

vettemike@hotmail.com and please cc: Al McCloud at yankeeal@verizon.net. 

The southern staging area is the Walmart on Route 3 east. The caravan will do a “drive by” but will not 

stop, so please be ready to join us at approximately 12:30 pm.   2 way radios:  Channel 7.   

The final staging area is at the Tech Center in Dahlgren, just before the 301 bridge, at approximately 1:10 

pm.  When the police arrive, they will escort us over the bridge into Maryland.   

ETA at Captain Billy’s is 2 pm.  Generous parking is available.  

If interested in the menu, you can check it out at: https://captbillys.com/Menu.html .  
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